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Hello, I am a Long time resident of Oregon and have my whole family here. I strongly 

am in Favor of reforming Oregons Voting law to In Person only moving forward as the 

decades of voter corruption must come to an end. Oregon for decades now has 

operated in a privatized way with the Democratic Party controlling our policies in a 

underhanded and unsafe way, it’s time that now, for all Oregonians, that we have the 

ability to make Our State Elections fair and correct. To Know, that we are in fact 

voting and there is no one trying to control our votes will be the New Stronghold to 

reshape how Oregon is ran moving forward, together we can make Oregon Stronger 

Again with this In - Person Transparency. Thank You  


